
 

 

Have your say  

 

     

Welcome to the second edition of Upper Langlee Matters. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has taken the time to complete the questionnaire we recently posted 
to residents in the Upper Langlee area. 
 
We are also organising a “Planning for Real” session on Friday 23rd March where you can meet 
the team, discuss ideas for improvements and give us your views on the survey results. 
John Paterson 
Project Director  

What have we 

heard so far? 
 

Feedback received to 

date has been helpful 

and supports us in 

developing ideas.  

 

The majority of people 

feel there is a good 

community within Upper 

Langlee, great views and 

good access to buses and 

local amenities. 

 

However, many people 

feel that the external 

appearance of many of 

the buildings should be 

improved and so should 

the public spaces.   

 

People would like to see 

more houses and better 

located facilities for local 

children.  
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February 2018 

 

We recently posted questionnaires to all local 
residents in the Upper Langlee area. 
 
This questionnaire is an opportunity to ask you 
directly about the type of housing you need and 
to provide your views of improvements you would like to see at 
Upper Langlee. 
 
We have kept the questionnaire straight forward and it should only 
take a short time to complete, all responses will be treated 
confidentially. 
 
Your feedback is really important to us, if you have not yet completed 
your questionnaire, please complete and return to us by Friday 2nd 
March. If you prefer to complete electronically you can download the 
questionnaire from the Upper Langlee Matters facebook page, from 
the Waverley website (http://www.waverley-housing.co.uk/upper-
langlee-questionnaire) or the ARK website 
(https://www.arkconsultancy.co.uk/upperlangleequestionnaire/). 
 
You can return the questionnaires using the stamped address 
envelope or in the drop box at the Spar shop in Upper Langlee. 
If you have any queries, or have not received a questionnaire please 
contact us on 0330 124 1285 or email 
langleematters@arkconsultancy.co.uk.  
If you would prefer to provide feedback through a Waverley Housing 
Officer this can be arranged.  



Get in touch: 

 

 

Planning for real 

We will be holding a “Planning for Real” 

session on the afternoon of Friday 23rd 

March at 

Langlee Primary School 

48 Langlee Drive 

Galashiels 

TD1 2EB  

We hope you will be able to come along to 

meet the team, hear about progress and ideas 

so far, discuss the results of the current 

survey and give your ideas on what changes 

you would like to see.  

The session will be informal and “drop-in” 

style. You should be able to 

chat with relevant team 

members one to one.  

Further details and timings will 

be sent shortly.  

Timeline 

0330 124 1285 
 Upper Langlee Matters  

langleematters@arkconsultancy.co.uk  

Message from Langlee 
Residents Association 
We are delighted to be involved with the Upper 
Langlee Regeneration Plan, and are excited by 
the chance we in the community all have to put 
our mark on it. Waverley Housing are looking 
for input from the whole local community, and 
this gives us the chance to say what we believe 
Beech Avenue and the rest of Upper Langlee 
should look like, and should offer in the way of 
accommodation for the future. 

It is a huge privilege to be given this 
opportunity, and we ask that as many people as 
possible get involved.   

You will have the chance to hear more about 
this, and give your opinion at the next Langlee 
Residents Association on 
6th March – 7pm at the 
Community Centre – please 

come along and have your 
say. 

Judith Cleghorn  
 

“Planning for Real” session 1 

An initial engagement event for the local community to gain an 

understanding of the teams progress, the key findings of the survey and 

share some initial thoughts on what changes might be possible.  

23rd  

March 

 

“Planning for Real” session 2 

This will be a combined “Planning for Real” and community event, including 

activities for children, a bbq and a performance by Langlee Choir. 

The team will provide some clearer proposals for change and will welcome 

your views and answer any queries you may have.   

May  

2018  

 


